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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G.W Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Docket No. 50-382
Revision to Procedures Generation Package

REFERENCES: (1) Letter dated May 7, 1984
from Knighton (NRC) to Leddick (LP&L)

(2) Letter dated May 30, 1984
from Knighton (NRC) to Leddick (LP&L)

Dear Sir:

By your referenced letters you transmitted Staff comments on the

Waterford 3 Procedures Generation Package (P?GP) and requested that the PGP
be revised to address those comments. As you requested, enclosed please
find the revised PGP,

With this submittal LP&L has completed the requirements of NUREG 0737,
Supplement 1 - Upgrade Emergency Operating Procedures, as well as the
underlying guidance contained in NUREG 0737, specifically:

I.C.1 - Reanalysis of Transients and
Accidents
C.7 - NSSS Vendor Review of Procedures
.C.8 - Pilot Monitoring of Selected
Emergency Operating Procedures
15.8 =~ Anticipated Transients Without
Scram (procedure requirements)

We request that your review of this submittal and compliance with the above
requirements be included in the next Supplement to the Waterford SER.
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Should you require additional information in this matter please contact
Mike Meisner at (504) 363-8938,

Yours very truly,

K.W, Cook
Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/MIM/pco
Enclosures

ce: E.L. Blake, W.M, Stevenson, J.T. Collins, D.M. Crutchfield, J. Wilson,
G.L. Constable, M. Goodman, J. Clifford



